
RESIDENT INPUT SUMMARY 

 3/17/16 to 4/18/16 

 

Old Business 

 None 

 

New Business 

 3/24    A resident on Ellen Lane called and asked about a replacement for the tree that 

had been removed from the parkway in front of her house. Park staff called and informed 

the resident that this was a Township tree, but for her information, the Township was 

planning to go out to bid in order to replace 3,000 trees lost, due to the Emerald Ash 

Borer. If all goes according to plan, the trees should be replaced this fall. 
 

 3/30     A young man called to ask that his home-made ramp be returned to him. 

Maintenance staff removed the ramp from the skate park earlier in the week. Staff met 

with the young man, returned the ramp, and asked that he not leave it at the skate park in 

the future. 

 

 3/31  A resident in the Brookside Glen neighborhood called to request we replace two 

park trees behind her house that had died. The neighbor was told that these trees were 

planted by the developer and not by the park district. We will keep her request in mind 

when planning upcoming tree plantings however there are higher priority trees that will 

be replaced first. 

 

 4/11  A resident called to let us know there was an unusual beeping sound coming from 

the entry gate at the Union Creek Dog Park. The batteries in the key fob entry device 

were changed. The beeping stopped, and the resident was called and thanked. 

 

 4/15  A resident called with a concern about herbicides used at the school grounds for 

broadleaf weed control. Park staff returned the call and left a message asking her to call 

back so we could discuss any questions or concerns she might have. 

 


